
Agenda Item: 7c

Agenda Topic: Policy 400: Acceptable Use (revised) Second Reading
Meeting Date: February 26, 2025
Contact Person: Melissa Sonnek

Background:

Melissa Sonnek, associate superintendent, will review recommended revisions to Policy 400: 
Acceptable Use. During the 2024 session, the Minnesota legislature enacted the School Cell 
Phone Policy Law, which states that school districts must adopt a policy on students’ 
possession and use of cell phones in school by March 15, 2025. There were no changes 
requested from the first reading on February 10, 2025. This will be the second reading of the 
policy.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the board approve revisions to Policy 400: Acceptable Use as 
presented.
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